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1997 ICM Scouting Results For 
Albany, Schenectady and Rensselaer Counties

1997’s Tri-County ICM program was funded through cost sharing from USDA’s expiring SP-53 program for 
Integrated Crop Management. Participation has increased from two farms in 1994 to a total of eight in 1997. Through the 
four years the program has been up and running in the Capitol District, ten farms have participated. We expect to have at 
least ten participants for the 1998 growing season, with funding coming from several different sources. At least two 
producers will continue the program with no cost sharing.

For a prin ted  copy o f the entire report, please contact the NYS IPM office at:
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